
 
MUPY welcomed exchange student from University of Arizona, USA
 

Sep 21, 2015       
 
On September 21st, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Busba Chindavijak, Chair of Pharmacy Department, and Lect.
Supatat Chumnumwat welcomed Mr. Peter Semonche, exchange student from College of Pharmacy,
University of Arizona, USA. He will undertake his professional rotation at the Pharmacy Faculty and
external apprenticeship sites such as community pharmacy and teaching hospitals during September
21st – October 29th, 2015.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1661


